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FOR:  CIVILIAN PERSONNEL POLICY COUNCIL MEMBERS 

 

FROM:  Defense Civilian Personnel Advisory Service Director, Mr. Daniel J. Hester 

 

SUBJECT:  Defense Civilian Human Resources Management System Newsletter, August 2022 

 

AUDIENCE:  Appropriated and Nonappropriated Fund Employees 

 

ACTION:  Disseminate to Department of Defense Human Resources (HR) Practitioners 

 

BACKGROUND/INTENT:  Attached is the August 2022 edition of the Defense Civilian Human 

Resources Management System (DCHRMS) newsletter.  This edition includes articles on the 

program update, Oracle Ascend 2022 Conference, a message from the new Program Director, 

and information on what is coming next.  

 

As always, our goal is to keep you informed of the latest DCHRMS developments. Your support 

continues to be essential to the success of DCHRMS as we deploy core HR capabilities for the 

Department. 

 

POINT(S) OF CONTACT:  Ms. Malissa Smith, Enterprise Solutions and Integration, (571) 372-

2026, or by email at dodhra.mc-alex.dcpas.mbx.esi@mail.mil     

 

Attachment: 

As stated 
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